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ATTN:  Adam Field

In drafting your request, I modified current s. 346.915, stats., to create a logical
placement point for your requested provision and to make the entire provision more
clear.  In addition, though I believe you requested a provision for highways with posted
speed limits under 35 miles per hour, I drafted a provision applying to highways with
posted speed limits of 35 miles per hour or less.  The former treatment would have left
a substantial gap for highways with posted speed limits of exactly 35 miles per hour.
Please let me know if you would like any changes.
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